
WORKSHOP MEETING, WARRENSBURG TOWN BOARD, AUGUST 24, 2009 

 

A special workshop meeting of the Warrensburg Town Board was held on Monday, 

August 24, 2009 at 4:00 p.m. at the Albert Emerson Town Hall to discuss proposed 

changes to the Water Code that have been prepared for the Town with the following 

members present: 

 

PRESENT: Councilman Dean Ackley 

  Councilman  Joseph Barlow 

  Councilman Austin Markey 

ABSENT: Supervisor  Kevin B. Geraghty 

  Councilman  John Alexander 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Donna A. Combs, Town Clerk; Robert Hafner, Town Attorney; 

Matt Securo, Code Enforcement Officer and Richard Galusha, Water Superintendent. 

 

DISCUSSION – PROPOSED WATER CODE AMENDMENTS 

Attorney Hafner opened discussion explaining the purpose of the proposed changes to the 

Water Code telling the Town Board there were questions regarding the cost of digging 

under the road from one side of the road to the other side of the road for people who were 

on the far side of the main water line to determine whose responsibility it would be as 

well as questions raised about other inconsistencies in the Water Code. 

 

Several recommendations were discussed, the Town Attorney will make those changes 

by to the proposed regulations so they may be put in local law form and a public hearing 

scheduled at the September meeting. 

 

Upon motion of Councilman Markey, seconded by Councilman Ackley, the meeting was 

adjourned at 4:35 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Donna A. Combs, Town Clerk 

 

 

 


